

Republic of the Philippines

Department of EducationREGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

January 6, 2022

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

No. **() 1 3** , s. 2022

NEW SCHEDULE OF THE CAPACITY BUILDING ON MONITORING AND SUPERVISION FOR MULTIGRADE SCHOOL HEADS AND PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT AND DIVISION SUPERVISORS OF SAMAR AND NORTHERN SAMAR DIVISIONS

To:

Schools Division Superintendents

- Division of Northern Samar
- Division of Samar

All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is a letter from Ms. Gemma Castillo-Goliat, Country Director, Fundacion Educacion Y Cooperacion (EDUCO), dated January 4, 2022, announcing the new schedule of the Capacity Building on Monitoring and Supervision for Multigrade School Heads and Public Schools District and Division Supervisors of Northern Samar and Samar Divisions from December 20-22, 2021 to January 12-14, 2022 via Zoom.
- 2. All other provisions of Regional Memorandum No. 661 s. 2021 and Regional Memorandum No. 663 s. 2021 which are consistent with this issuance remain in force and in effect.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director







0 6 JAN 2022 2:32 0 6 JAN 2022 3:50

January 04, 2021

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV

Regional Director Department of Education Regional Office VIII – Eastern Visayas Palo, Leyte

Attn: The Schools Division Superintendents

Divisions of Samar and Northern Samar

Dear Dir. Fetalvero:

Greetings!

The COVID-19 Recovery Program for Children in Multigrade Schools in the Philippines is currently being implemented by Fundacion Educacion Y Cooperacion – Educo in partnership with UNICEF and the Department of Education. Following the distribution of the School-In-A-Bag (SIAB) Kits to recipient schools and the capacity building on multigrade teaching under the new normal for the multigrade teachers, the virtual online training entitled "Capacity Building on Monitoring and Supervision for Multigrade School Heads, District and Division Supervisors of the Divisions of Samar and Northern Samar" scheduled on December 15, 16, and 17, 2021 was postponed due to Typhoon Odette which seriously affected the Visayas region.

This virtual training will support in enhancing the competencies of the participants on effective supervision and mentoring in time of Covid-19 pandemic, gaining knowledge on the use of PMS-MES Handbook, and integrating safe protocols at home and school during supervision.

In line with this, we would like to request your approval and assistance to conduct the above-mentioned training on January 12, 13, and 14, 2022, from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM on the said dates. The participants and guests may join the training through this link: https://unicef.zoom.us/j/97194565518 (Password: 686906).

We are looking forward to conducting this activity with your approval and presence!

If you have queries, please send them thru juriel.trinidad@educo.org or (+63)999 569 4555.

THANK YOU!

Best regards,

GEMMA CASTILLIO-GOLIAT

Country Director EDUCO





